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These protects have served their purpose!  

They are not needed now! 

The pandemic aid has ending! 

The reason for these protections has ended TOO! 

There will be an increase in eviction claims since claims could be postponed. This 

was known to be the case that this would happen. We need to accept it!!  

We have to bite the bullet now and let the original process come back to as it was 

before. No extend these polices! 

Not make the mistake of unnecessary protection! 

Extending these policies is counter to the governor’s  housing plan to end 

homelessness. 

Investors won’t build new developments! 

 


